WELCOME

Welcome to our church family! We want to extend a very warm welcome to all guests and visitors this morning. Whether you're just having a look, or are searching for a place to worship, we're delighted to have you here. If this is your first time here, please stop and see us at the back table for a small token of our appreciation.

KIDS MINISTRY

What's being taught?

Is my kid going through a phase?

Do you have any parenting and family resources?

We're here to help! Visit us in the back of the Worship Center for answers and more information.

HELP SEND A KID TO CAMP

This year, we have 13 kids attending. Our envelope fundraiser is like Pastor Nate's, but with a twist. Please visit us in the back of the Worship Center for an opportunity to help change a kid's life. Thank you!

PRESS PLAY - GET IN THE MIX

June 28-July 2, 6pm-8pm

It's time for VBS sign up for preschool to 5th grade kids!
Last year's family-style event was a success, so parents
are welcome to make this a family affair. We need to
order cool stuff like T-shirts, so go ahead and register
online: atthecorner.church. We will definitely need some
helping hands for a successful event. Please contact Vicki
to help. It'll be a great time together!





[new members class]

Sunday May 23rd after 2nd service Lunch Provided

Register Online www.atthecorner.church/growthtrack

123 diaper drive

FOR THE CHIPPENDALE TRIPLETS

drop off diapers in the worship center any time this month





ONLINE

atthecorner.church/giving



TEXT

Text 84321



PHYSICAL

Lock Box Drop Off OR

Mail: 1100 W Highland Blvd

Inverness, FL 34450

This Week's Scripture

Psalm 23

1The LORD is my shepherd; I shall not want. 2He maketh me to

lie down in green pastures: He leadeth me beside the still waters.

Graduation Recognition

On Sunday, May 23, we will be celebrating our graduating high school Seniors! If you have a graduating senior, please contact Pastor Nate before May 12 for information. We would love to include them in the day!

Awana Award Night

Our children have been working hard every Wednesday night in Awana. We're ending the year with a short program on May 26 at 6pm. Suzie has been working with the kids to share a song and they will be recognized for their accomplishments. Refreshments will be served following the program. Everyone is invited.

Diaper Drive

Women of Cornerstone is conducting a Diaper Drive for the Chippendale triplets who will be arriving soon! Let's bless this family with lots and lots of diapers for their precious additions. Look for the drop off containers located around the Worship Center.

Growth Track

If you are interested in joining Cornerstone, our next Growth Track Class will be held Sunday, May 23 following the 10:45am service in Room A1. You can register for the class by visiting our website, www.atthecorner.church

Promise Keepers

Men! Mark your calendars for July 16-17. We will be simulcasting this year's Promise Keepers event. Be watching for details!

End of School Celebration

Grab your kids and your bathing suits and join us Saturday, June 5 for a Wet Field Day in celebration of SUMMER! We will have many fun water themed activities to participate in.

Notes